
 

 

 

 

 
ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA 
OFFICE FOR COMMUNICATIONS  
222 North Seventeenth Street ● Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19103-1299 

Telephone (215) 587-3747 ● commof@archphila.org ● www.archphila.org 

                                                        
For Immediate Release               Contact:  Kenneth A. Gavin 

June 12, 2016                 Director of Communications 

                          

 

STATEMENT OF ARCHBISHOP CHARLES J. CHAPUT, O.F.M. CAP. 

REGARDING SHOOTINGS IN ORLANDO 
 

The recent violent acts committed in Orlando are horrific and they fill all of us with an 

unspeakable sadness. Innocent and precious lives were lost in a senseless and evil way. The 

family and friends of those who perished now shoulder a heavy burden of grief and suffering. 

 

As Christians, our duty is to pray for those whose lives were ended by the inexcusable cruelty of 

others and to ask God to pour his comforting grace upon all those who are in mourning.  

 

+Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap. 

Archbishop of Philadelphia 

 

### 

 


